IN RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS ON THE
DOKLAM DISENGAGEMENT UNDERSTANDING

We had, earlier in the day, announced that following

diplomatic communications, expeditious disengagement of border
personnel of India and China at the face-off site at Doklam was
ongoing. This process has since been almost completed under
verification.

2. India has always maintained that it is only through
diplomatic channels that differences on such matters can be
addressed. Our principled position is that agreements and
understandings reached on boundary issues must be
scrupulously respected.

3. India’s policy remains guided by the belief that peace and
tranquillity in the border areas is an essential pre-requisite for
further development of our bilateral relationship. The two
countries had also agreed in Astana in early June that
differences should not be allowed to become disputes and that
India-China relations must remain stable. We look forward to
continuing engagement with the Chinese side on this basis.
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